

Minutes

Moderators meeting 11th May 2017 at 1.30 via Skype

- 1) Manuals- how to proceed with editing.
We will wait for cornelia and Suzi carson to get started in early July and take it from there.
 - b) response to Cornelias email
Melodie will write to thank Cornelia for taking on the editing of the Aus.manuals and also explain how the application for using Iyengars name in business will be processed (ie not through an AGM as a motion which is what Cornelia suggested).
- 2) Any response to Geetajis letter from our membership?
No, but we discussed how to proceed and decided to let it take the time needed to implement her wishes into our system. Geetaji has given year 2020 as a deadline.
- 3) Moderator papers for JI assessment. What to use out of Aus. manuals?
For intro, JI1&2 most papers are our own (except the practice sheets for JI1&2). On JI3 Alan and Peter S will most likely bring what they need digitally from Aus. Moni has access to that too if need be.
 - b) Are all coordinators updated on what papers need to go out to Assessors and Moderators.
Yes.
 - c) Are we using Intro assessment practice sheets from CPM this year?
No, we will start from next year.
- 4) Update if anything on Paul's complaint.
Nothing new.
- 5) Update from Susie re volunteers for the JI3 assessment.
She needed a couple more so Melodie and Moni will ask the teachers who they know are capable to volunteer for the JI3.
- 6) Next meeting
8th of June at 1.30 pm